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Mail-in voter ballots are a safe, accurate, and equitable way for voters to submit 

ballots. Removing this right would oppress and significantly limit a huge amount of 

the population's ability to vote at all. This is just another way for the Republicans to 

control who votes and how. This is unconstitutional! Our people have the right to vote 

by mail in ballots and it should remain so. 
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